Festival

The 2020 Soo Film Festival Has Been
Canceled

July 17, 2020

It is with a heavy heart that we inform you the 2020 Soo Film Festival has been
canceled. Due to the ever-changing conditions we cannot in good conscience risk
the well-being of our staff, friends, family, and fellow film fans.

We are looking into the feasibility of an online event at a later date.

We know this year's filmmakers put hard work and tremendous effort into their
films and we were very excited to show them off. Soo Film Festival looks forward
to seeing their work next year and hope you and yours stay well.

Thank you,
Jason Markstrom
Soo Film Festival




